
 

A CALL FOR MICHIGANDERS TO COMPLETE THE  
STATE HEALTH ASSESSMENT SURVEY 

  

June 15, 2020 – Have you ever found yourself wanting to give input on how or 
what could make your community a healthier place to live?  
 
District Health Department #10 (DHD#10) knows that where individuals live, and 
their personal experiences, can affect health and wellness. That is why DHD#10 
is encouraging Michiganders to complete the State of Michigan’s State Health 
Assessment (SHA) Survey.  
 
The purpose of the SHA Survey is to capture resident feedback identifying the 
greatest health needs that currently exist in the state. 
 
The survey takes less than five minutes to complete and only runs through June 
30th, so please take the opportunity to share your thoughts before the window 
for resident feedback closes.  
 
For more information about the State Health Assessment (SHA), visit the SHA 
website. 
 

### 

https://chc.mphi.org/surveys/index.php?s=K7WRXWDM38
https://chc.mphi.org/surveys/index.php?s=K7WRXWDM38
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.michigan.gov%2Fmdhhs%2F0%2C5885%2C7-339-71551_96088---%2C00.html&data=02%7C01%7CEschT%40michigan.gov%7C022bc56004d4423a5e4808d80c9a4c17%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637273204120367341&sdata=P83V36ACheYKajVbpMrMIccinCSgF6BNsH3yGd1rURw%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.michigan.gov%2Fmdhhs%2F0%2C5885%2C7-339-71551_96088---%2C00.html&data=02%7C01%7CEschT%40michigan.gov%7C022bc56004d4423a5e4808d80c9a4c17%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637273204120367341&sdata=P83V36ACheYKajVbpMrMIccinCSgF6BNsH3yGd1rURw%3D&reserved=0

